
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting Minutes (Draft) 
August 11, 2022 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Mark Yoshinaka at 7:08pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Mark Yoshinaka  
Vice-Pres: Vince Itatani 

Treasurer: Dale Ando 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong 

 
JANBA Rep:  Mark Yoshinaka, Michael Yoshihara (NP), Tammy Ohta (NP), Jody 
Kawamura (NP) 

   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   TBD 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
San Jose Nikkei Srs   Betty Fujii  
                                      TBD 
                                   
 

Nisei Juniors      Yosh Hiraki (NP) 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki (NP) 
Ozzies Mixed Trios     Tammy Ohta (NP) 
 

 
Additional Member in Attendance:  
 
Review of Minutes 
Motion by Dick, Second by Betty 
 
Treasurers Report 
Deposits for Banquet tickets, Association Dues, association supplies, honor scores, No-Tap 
Trios. Activity reported from April through July 2022 
Current Account Balances as of 7/31/22: Association Acct. $9110.50 Tournament Acct. 
$12427.15, JANBA Acct. $10262.11, Total for all accounts $31799.76 
Motion by Naomi, Second by Dick 
 
 
Nisei Juniors 
No report 
 
 
Old Business 
Banquet wrap up discussion on costs of food and number of dinners. Yosh provided cost 
comparison from 2019 and 2022, all dinners increased approximately $4-5/ dinner. Discussion 
regarding increasing bowler dinner price up from $12 to $15. 
Vote unanimous to increase Banquet price to $15 for upcoming season. Next year’s banquet 
will be May 27, 2023. 
  
Senior No-Tap Trios tournament on June 11, went smoothly. Vince mentioned that only one 
bowler cashed twice.   
 



2022-2023 Board officer on-boarding, Dale Ando as Treasurer, Vince as Vice-President. 
Discussion on getting signatures set for new officers. Mark working on getting Dale computer 
and printer to perform duties.  
 
Mark will ask Cal Bank & Trust about changing the officers if they require an office letter. 
Discussion and approval for giving Frank Lum a Thank You Card and Gift Card in the amount of 
$200. 
 
 
 
New Business 
Fuzzy Shimada entry form out and available, posted to website. Still need to make decision on 
lane pattern. Tournament will be October 22-23, 2022 
 
Senior No-Tap Entries are also out and available. Vince will distribute to various people and 
locations. Tournament will be October 15, 2022 
 
Association will sponsor the PBA Regional hosted at 4th Street will be August 27-28, 2022 for 
the Bronze level in the amount of $300. As part of entry there is a free Pro-Am entry, discussion 
on who to give the entry to.  
 
Association dues will remain $20, USBC dues will increase from $25 to $27 
 
 
Action Items: 

 Mark will ask Cal Bank & Trust about changing the officers if they require an office letter 
 Mark to get Thank You Card and Gift card for Frank Lum 
 Mark and Vince to ask youth bowlers to bowl Pro-Am 
 Mark to contact Tammy about status of her league. 

 
 
Next meeting 
Thursday, September 22, 2022 at 7:00pm at 4th Street Bowl 
 
 
Motion to adjourn by Dick seconded by Naomi. 

 

Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 


